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September 10, 2020

Dear Oasis Families,

| hope that the start of the school year has been off to a successful start for you and
your student. In the effort to increase parental engagement at Oasis High School, we
will be starting a School Advisory Council (SAC). This committee meets monthly (with a
few exceptions), to conduct discussion, provide input on decisions, and vote on items
that affect the whole of Oasis High School. Parent/guardian membership should be
representative of the ethnic make up of OHS, and there will also be staff and student
representation on the committee.

Our first meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 16, 2020, at 5:30pm via
ZOOM. The ZOOM link will be posted on the OHS website on the day of the meeting.
Our goals for the first meeting will be to establish membership, identify officer
nominations, and discuss potential topics for discussion for future meetings.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Christina M. Britton
Principal
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